We are currently working with our partners at PowerSchool to finalize student schedules and
plan to make these available to parents and students via PowerSchool Parent & Student Portals
on August 23rd, 2021.

In lieu of in-person open houses we will be sending out a link on the afternoon of August 24th,
2021 for our ‘meet the teacher’ videos. Furthermore, we have scheduled time at the beginning
of the first school day for teachers to welcome students and assist with lockers, room locations,
and class schedules in order to make for a successful start to the school year.

Classroom supply lists are available at this time on our school website and can be found at
Classroom Supply Lists. We hope that you enjoy the rest of your summer vacation and look
forward to seeing you on August 25th, 2021.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ex97UNcLmNHmYS-ofVVqHcWu1ON5eWgEbXadrdvOQ8Y/pub

